
Richard Campbell 

PO Box 45 

Vendor, AR  72683 

 

 

APC&E Commissioners 

c/o Doug Szenher  

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

Public Outreach and Assistance Division 

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

Thank you for taking the time to consider my comment concerning the proposed Third Party 

Rulemaking changes to Regulation 5 and Regulation 6. 

 

I oppose the petitioners recommended changes to Regulation 5 and Regulation 6. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard Campbell 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  


